
















   

Editors Comments:          “A Publication”

Our resolution of the decade is “to improve communication 
throughout our Branch”.  That is not to say we haven’t been more than 
adequate in the past.  On the contrary we probably communicate better 
than most Branches.  It is an area where we should continually try to do 
better.  Every member should participate.  

This newsletter is assembled as a supplement to be included in the 
envelope with your personal copy of the official Minutes of the last 
meeting.

We would appreciate your thoughts expressed on the following points:

1. The mast head “B.C. Page” was developed for another purpose.  
However we will continue to use it until something better is developed.  
Could you suggest a name?

2. Each Federal, Provincial of Municipal Health Unit (Zone) or other 
employing agency should appoint a reporter to supply appropriate news 
or “gossip”.

3.  Questions or answers (research papers) could be supplied for 
circulation on any matter that would advance our professional 
endeavours or affect our remuneration.

4. Bob Herbison, our Branch Secretary, would appreciate notification of 
any change of address of our members to keep his roster list current.

Since leaving the EHR we have taken on the publication of the Branch 
Newsletter from Tim Roark.  We hope you will agree that the format of 
this Branch Newsletter should be informative – but also attempt to 
“brighten up” our working environment.

 Cliff, Harsh & Karen

Please contact us at:
Health & Welfare Canada
Medical Services
South Mainland Zone
325 Granville Street
5th Floor
Vancouver, BC,  

GENERAL MEETING
BC BRANCH

SAANICH HEALTH UNIT

718 Vernon Avenue, Victoria, BC
23rd February 1980 – 11:00 A.M.

Call Tim Roark for information on transportation

for the 9:00 A.M. BC Ferry

AGENDA:
National Conference
Report of Proxy Votes
Committee Reports,  etc.

Following Meeting – HOSPITALITY HOUR at the
  Tally-Ho Travelodge – 3020 Douglas St.

Future Social Events!!!

Skiing At Whistler


